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NEW CHEMISTRY LIBRARY:  (submitted by Dana)

We have finally moved into our new space.  Please feel free to drop by and tour the new Chemistry 
Library Reading Room and basement storage facility.  

The new Chemistry Library address is 216 Graduate Chemistry Building.  The new Chemistry Library 
Reading Room is directly across the hall from the former space. The phone # for the Chemistry Library 
remains the same [2-7150].

THANK YOU FROM DENNIS:

Dennis's message:  Thanks a million to all the library staff.  (the gift card is mostly spent 
already!)  Lots of love, Dennis

LIBRARY SPRING HOURS:

The spring hours have been distributed and Darren has updated the information on the library webpage.  

Attached is the file:   

FOR YOUR INFORMATION:

An e-mail was recently sent to the campus community (1/13/09) requesting users to submit their Webmail 
username and passwords.  The subject is: FINAL WARNING.
 
Here is the quoted response given by DoIT Help Desk -
"Any time you see a request for this information, even if it appears to come from the campus e-mail, you 
should do the following:
1.  Forward the message to abuse@stonybrook.edu
2.  Move it to the junk mail folder for further forensic analysis."


